
 

April 28, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for Vernal City’s infrastructure enhancement project in fiscal year 2022. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Vernal City, located at 374 East Main Street, 
Vernal, Utah 84078. 
 
Funding would be used to improve historic Vernal downtown with much needed enhancements 
to pedestrian safety, mobility, drainage, transit access, bike lanes, streetscape, lighting, and 
business district aesthetics. The project will provide an economic boost to an economically 
distressed area. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Blake Moore 
Member of Congress 


